
Wilmot Historical Society 
Meeting  

August 17, 2017 
Town Offices 1:40 PM  – 2:40 PM 

 
Present: Marc Davis, Mary Fanelli, Judy Hauck, Liz Kirby, Nola Aldrich, Julie Morse, Sue 
Finney, Chris Jenssen 

 
Secretary’s report 
July 20 minutes approved       
 
Treasurer’s report        
 Checking Account:   $14,568.12  
 Memorial Fund:     $4,446.67  (part of checking account balance). 
 CDs:    

Building Fund    $21,072.43 to date 
 Working Fund    $10,102.89 to date 
 

Expenses      
$200.00 balance owed to Teresa C. for video 

processing.  Thus far we have paid 
$4,295 on video work   
      

Income 
Curiosity Shop   $540.00 + $1,178 
Member Count:    126 
Membership    $  640.00 
Total donations with membership $2,660.00 

 
New Business –  
Map 
An old map of Wilmot is said to be stored in a closet at the Wilmot Public Library. Chris will 
check to see if it is indeed there. 
WOW (advertisement, program, etc.) 
The online WOW calendar is open to all fundraising events. Other aspects of this topic were 
carried forward. 
Betsy Forsham auction  - funeral sign 
The auction is to be held on August 23. The WHS will purchase 15’ Goodhue Funeral Home 
sign. Mary will ask Patty McGoldrick if the New London Historical Society would like to 
display this sign with the Wilmot Hearse. The Board is very grateful to Betsy for her in-kind 
donations of documents and photos.  
Keys for Max Campbell trunk/ Youngman Diaries 
The keys are missing and need to be located. We also need to find the hard copies of the 
Youngman Diaries for the author of a book. 
 
 



 
Curiosity Shop 
Liz has received several old magazines and newspapers, which we will put up for sale at the 
Curiosity shop. 
 
Old Business  
Liz visited the Davenports and presented the Boston Cane photograph. 
Sue will call Sandy Davenport Hurst (603 763-5581 to get permission to visit the Garnet mines. 
She will then set up a tour for us starting near the North Road Cemetery (R at N. Wilmot Church, 
1 mile to right on Grafton Rd./North Rd., cemetery on left). 
 
Program  
1976 Bicentennial Retrospective 
This program is set for Sunday, Oct. 29. The Town Hall has been reserved. The Board will need 
to find all the documents about the Bicentennial, and get photos from the people who were here 
in 1976.  The Board will make a list of possible photo contributors (e.g. Tootie Fleury, Julie 
Morse, Jim/Judy Rayno, Barbara Sanborn…..), and scan them for a slide show. 
Another resource will be the newsletters from the Bicentennial Committee 
 
        
The Meeting was adjourned at 2:40 P.M. 
 

Next WHS Meeting - Sept. 28 at 1:00 PM 


